
FEBRUARY 2023 MISSOURI WINEMAKING SOCIETY MEETING 
 
Thursday’s MWS meeting was very informative with the head winemaker from Defiance 
Ridge, Tom Murphy, better known as Murph. Member, Brian Prunty reached out to 
Murph to be our February presenter.  Murph readily agreed.  He passed along a lot of 
useful information that makes Defiance Ridge one of the best wineries in Missouri. We 
tasted 6 wines that he made. All were delicious! He also brought a bottle of their Norton 
Port that was full bodied and had a nice long finish. 3 members also shared their wines. 
Lisa brought her Sparkling Chambourcin Rose’, Greg brought his delicious Traminette 
and Steve brought his delectable Norton port. It was a fun evening enjoyed by all. 
 

 

 
 







 


